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State of Illinois 

Illinois Department of Financial Regulation – Credit Union Section 

Requesting A Certificate Of Good Standing 

 

Only Illinois State-Chartered Credit Unions can request a Certificate of Good Standing. 

The Illinois State-Chartered Credit Union will need to provide the following information with their request: 

1. Reason for request 

2. Who is Requesting – (who/what company needs the certificate) 

3. How the Certificate is to be sent (email / fax / U.S. Mail) 

4. Email address, mailing address, or fax number where the Certificate is to be sent 

 

Requests for a Certificate of Good Standing may be submitted via: 

 
Email:  FPR.CreditUnion@Illinois.gov 

 
 

Fax: 217-557-8461 
 
 

U.S. Mail: IDFPR-Credit Union Section 
320 W. Washington, Suite 550 
Springfield, IL 62786 

  

Once a request has been received, it will be processed within 2 business days.   

This service is provided free of charge. 
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